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The pre-school children have been amazing this week. Please don’t worry if your 

child has had a few tears on separation, they are usually only upset for a few 

minutes and then they are ready to enjoy their day.  If you are still concerned, 

please ring and ask how they are.  

This week, we have continued with our ‘Incy Wincy Spider’ theme for our Nursery 

Rhyme topic.  The children have enjoyed joining with a variety of action songs and 

nursery rhymes.  They have begun to suggest their favourites during carpet time.  

They have created their own string spider webs, using gloopy glue. They also used 

their fine motor skills to collect plastic spiders using tweezers.  We then counted 

how many, before the sand timer ran out.  
        

During creative activities, we have spent lots of time mark making and colour 

mixing with paint and chalks.  The children loved shaping and modelling with play 

dough.  The Peppa pig small world toys and floor puzzle were also a big hit this 

week.  Next week, we move on to activities planned around the nursery rhyme 

‘Humpty Dumpty’. 

 

Have a great weekend!                                       

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Mrs Thompson 

Pre-school joined in with the 

rest of the school when we 

celebrated ‘International Dot 

Day’.  The children got creative 

and helped to create a beautiful 

piece of artwork for a display. 

Next Tuesday, Pre-school will visit our school 

library.  If your child attends on this day they 

will be able to select a book to share at home.  

Please store the library book in the plastic 

wallet provided and return next Tuesday so 

that your child can swap their book. 


